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April 11, 2012 
 
Ms. Betty McCauley, Commission Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 
 
RE: GoldStar Communications, LLC 

Compliance with FCC ICC/USF Order 
Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI; 90-9193-TP-TRF 

 
Dear Ms. McCauley: 
 
In compliance with the FCC November 2011 ICC/USF Order, Goldstar Communications, LLC 
submits this letter stating that the Company is in compliance with the Order and that the 
Company's interstate and intrastate access rates already mirror each other; therefore, no tariff 
revisions to the switched access rates are necessary. The Company has included its FCC and 
state tariff rate pages in support of its statement. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, I may be reached at 770-649-1886 or via email to 
Eileen@Bodamer.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Eileen M Bodamer 
Consultant to GoldStar Communications, LLC 
 
Enclosures 
Cc: Susan Quellhorst (via email) 
 Preston Meyer (via email) 
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